
PRESS RELEASE 

 

ELECTORAL BOARD HEARINGS 

FOR THE CONSOLIDATED ELECTION 

APRIL 1, 2025 

 

The Electoral Board Hearings for the Consolidated Election will be held on 

December 3, 2024, beginning at 10:00 a.m., in Courtroom #403, and on 

December 5, 2024, beginning at 9:00 a.m., in Courtroom #404. 

 
 


